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Interim Stop Order Revocation 

On 21 June 2024, the Australian Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC) issued Australian Unity Funds 
Management Limited (AUFM) as responsible entity of the Australian Unity Select Income Fund (Fund) a 
Notice of Revocation of the Interim Stop Order made by ASIC on 5 June 2024 for the Fund. The revocation 
follows AUFM satisfying ASIC that it had taken steps to address ASIC’s concerns that had led to the issuing of 
the Interim Stop Order.  

Accordingly, the Fund will shortly resume its ordinary operations. We will provide further communication 
regarding the timeline for resuming acceptance of applications and issuing interests (i.e. units) in the Fund to 
retail investors, in accordance with the current Product Disclosure Statement dated 23 May 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important information 

Interests in the Australian Unity Select Income Fund (Fund) are issued by Australian Unity Funds Management Limited ABN 
60 071 497 115, AFS Licence No. 234454. Information provided here is general information only and current at the time of 
publication. This letter is only intended for and should only be read by Australian residents. 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, 
please contact the sender and permanently delete the material from your computer system. We cannot guarantee that this 
e-mail is virus-free. You should scan attachments with the latest virus scan before opening. We will not be liable for any 
loss, cost or damage of any kind whatsoever caused by any receipt or use of this e-mail and attachments. 




